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>>> SLU Exchange Coordinator <exchangestudies@slu.se> 5.3.2012 8:50 >>>

Dear colleagues, 
As one of our valued partner universities, we are sending you new informative material about the Swedish University of Agricultural Sciences (SLU), Sweden.  We look forward to continuing our collaboration with you in the future.  

To illustrate the international opportunities your students have at SLU, we are posting you our Shaping the Future PR kit, which includes a magazine titled ‘Study at SLU’, a Master’s studies folder, an exchange studies folder, and two posters.  Please feel free to hand this material out to your students.  To order more copies, simply send an email to: rekrytering@slu.se.  More information, including a PowerPoint presentation about SLU,  is available on our website: http://www.slu.se/education.  

Students who are interested in attending SLU as part of an exchange programme can read about the application process on our website: www.slu.se/exchange-studies. Please note that students must send certified copies of the required documents when they apply.   

The application deadline for the autumn semester of 2012, and the academic year2012 – 2013, is the 15th April 2012.  The application deadline for the spring semester of 2013 is the 15th October 2012.  For guaranteed accommodation, students must apply on time.  

We would like to take this opportunity to remind you to update the information about your institution on Moveonnet: http://www.moveonnet.eu/.  If your institution is not registered with Moveonnet, it may be worth visiting the website.  Over 6000 universities around the world use this forum to promote their international exchange programmes, and registration is free of change.  

If you have any questions about incoming exchange students, please don’t hesitate to contact us at: exchangestudies@slu.se.  

Questions regarding exchange agreements can be sent to our LLP coordinator Anna Lauritz at: anna.lauritz@slu.se.
We are looking forward to receiving your students at SLU!

Kind regards, 

International Student Office & Student Recruitment Office, SLU
Maria Starkenberg
International Exchange Coordinator

Sveriges lantbruksuniversitet
Swedish University of Agricultural Sciences

Division of Students Affairs and Learning Development
PO Box 7010, SE-750 07 UPPSALA
Visiting address: Hampus von Post väg 8
Phone: +46 18-67 25 54

maria.starkenberg@slu.se, www.slu.se
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>>> Maria Starkenberg <Maria.Starkenberg@slu.se> 31.1.2011 11:32 >>>

Dear colleagues,
We are happy to send you some information from the Swedish University of Agriculture Sciences (SLU), Sweden.

Study at SLU

In order to help your students to find suitable courses at SLU we have collected all courses we offer taught in English at an information sheet called “Study at SLU”. See the attachment. Please print the sheet and hand out to your students who are interested in an exchange at SLU. To read more about the courses, please see SLU’s course search.

Application

The online application form can be found at our website at: http://www.slu.se/en/education/exchange-studies/application-and-admission/. 

Please, make sure the students attach their transcript of record and their course application form, when they apply to SLU as an exchange student.  

The last day to apply for the autumn semester 2011 and the whole academic year is April 15th 2011 and for the spring semester 2012 the last day to apply is October 15th, 2011. 

We cannot guarantee accommodation for the students who apply after the application deadline.

Master programmes at SLU

SLU has 20 Master programmes which are taught in English, you will find them all at: http://www.slu.se/en/education/masters-studies/programmes/. We have three new programmes which will start by the autumn semester 2011. The new programmes are: 

EnvEuro - Environmental Science in Europe

Environmental Communication and Management

Landscape Architecture

Moveonnet

We would like to remind you to update the information about your university at MoveonNet: http://www.moveonnet.eu/. This is one of the first pages about your university that our students will see when they look for universities SLU have exchange agreements with.

If you have not heard about the page before, please look at it and maybe you will consider to joining it. It is free of charge and about 5000 universities around the world use this site. 

New course

One of our new courses which are taught in English is: Landscape Project Studio – advanced course. See the attachment for more information.

Contacts

Campus Alnarp

Both incoming and outgoing exchange students: Anders Westin, +46 40 41 55 10, Anders.Westin@slu.se
Campus Umeå and Campus Skinnskatteberg

Both incoming and outgoing exchange students: Louise Tetting, +46 90-786 86 22, Louise.Tetting@slu.se
Campus Uppsala and Campus Skara

Incoming exchange students: Maria Starkenberg, +46 18 67 25 54, Maria.Starkenberg@slu.se 
Outgoing exchange students: Karin Bennmarker, +46 18 67 11 39, Karin.Bennmarker@slu.se 
LLP coordinator and responsible exchange agreement

All campuses: Anna Lauritz, +46 18 67 1008, Anna.Lauritz@slu.se
For more information about SLU and our campuses please visit: www.slu.se 
We are looking forward to receiving your students at SLU!

My colleagues and I send you whishes from snowy Sweden. 

Kind regards

Maria Starkenberg

Student- och Utbildningsservice

SLU

adress: Box 7010, 750 07 Uppsala

besöksadress: Hampus von Post väg 8, Uppsala

tele: 018-67 25 54

fax: 018-67 30 23 

e-mail: maria.starkenberg@slu.se
